From: Rico Reyes [mailto:

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2011 8:19 AM

To: Jeff Coleman; citymanager

Cc: Dick Lavine

Subject: Travis Central Appraisal District Board of Directors

Mayor Coleman and Mr. Wade,

A colleague of mine, Dick Lavine, recently informed me that theTravis CAD Board of Directors has a vacancy
in the position representing the Eastern side of the county (Dick has been on the board for 12 years). I've lived
in and/or owned property in Pflugerville for about 10 years now. Ihave two daughters that will attend
Pflugerville schools in the fall, and I've served on the Pflugerville Downtown Planning Committee. I've been
involved in public and community service for many years. Dick tells me that the City of Pflugerville is eligible
to make a nomination, and I'd like to submit my name for consideration. Should I provide you with more
information and is there a form I should fill out? What can I do to take the next step? Any information will
help.

Best Regards,

Rico Reyes

Note: I'm am a Reservist in the United States Marine Corps and will be in South Africa assisting with a

humanitarian exercise for the next couple of weeks, but,[ will check my e-mail as frequently as I can. Thank
you for your time. -

Rico Reyes



